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Board to Hold Four Public Hearings on Home Mortgage Disclosure Act 

The Federal Reserve Board announced on April 23, 2010 that it will hold four public hearings, beginning 
in July, on potential revisions to Regulation C, which implements the Home Mortgage Disclosure Act. The 
act requires mortgage lenders to provide detailed annual reports of their mortgage lending activity to 
regulators and the public. Consumers, community and consumer organizations, mortgage lenders, and 
other interested parties will be invited to participate in the hearings.  

The hearings will serve three objectives. First, the Board will gather information to evaluate whether the 
2002 revisions to Regulation C, which required lenders to report mortgage pricing data, helped provide 
useful and accurate information about the mortgage market. Second, the hearings will provide information 
that will help the Board assess the need for additional data and other improvements. Finally, the hearings 
will help identify emerging issues in the mortgage market that may warrant additional research.  

The hearings will take place at the Federal Reserve Bank of Atlanta on July 15, the Federal Reserve 
Bank of San Francisco on August 5, the Federal Reserve Bank of Chicago on September 16, and the 
Federal Reserve Board in Washington, D.C. on September 24.  

All hearings will include panel discussions by invited speakers. Other interested parties may deliver oral 
statements of five minutes or less during an "open-mike" period. Written statements of any length may be 
submitted for the record. As more information about the agenda becomes available, it will be posted on 
the Board's website at www.federalreserve.gov  

Additional Information 

All circulars and documents are available on the Internet through the Federal Reserve Bank of San 
Francisco’s website, at http://www.frbsf.org/banking/letters. 
 
For additional information, please contact:   
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(415) 974-2955 
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